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PRESENT: Beverly Nemiroff, Mike Freedman, Pat Degnan, Charlie Bogusat & Mark Kempner

Meeting Time: 7:35PM 

Committee discussion: We are actively seeking a Waterfront Manager for the summer season.
Interviews are ongoing.
Discussion on how we will proceed and propose new guidelines for the Lifeguards and the summer season procedures for scheduling and daily contact with the Waterfront Manager. 

Returning lifeguards were contacted via email to complete an application and forward to the office. 

Beach 3: Our site manager is still working on getting bids for the Beach 3 Bridge and gathering information added to this with Rockaway Township requirements requesting an Engineer, DEP involvement and required permits.

Beach 3: Pumps and noise level and questionable effectiveness of the pumps. We now have 2 layers of insulation to help dull the noise, any additional insulation may cause the pumps to overheat. We also have two fans mounted on the inside of the pump door sheds to keep them from overheating.   Alternative, as done in the past, is to run the pumps during the day in the summer season and turn off at night so the nearby residents are not subjected to the ongoing noise. If the pumps are not working or effective is it worth it to invest in new pumps.


Meeting was adjourned at 8:40PM

Next Monthly Meeting: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 @7:30 PM

Submitted by: Beverly Nemiroff-Beach Chair 
Approved by: Mark Kempner-Officer in Charge








